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NJSRA Board Meeting - Minutes
June 12, 2017

1. NJSRA Board meeting was called to order at 6:35pm.

2. Attendees:  Phil Godwin - P, Todd Tavares - VP, Gary Hayes - T, Schone Malliet (Proxy for Judie Aspinall), Dave Smith, Jorgen Brich, Rob Dowd, Jason Bays, Luca Masi (Proxy for Jane Marlowe), Mark Mierop (Proxy for Hillary Hansen)

3. The NJSRA officers terms are for one year.  (Pres/VP/Sec/Treas.)

· Phil Godwin will be stepping down as NJSRA President no later than the beginning of the 2018 season, but will remain as President until another president is elected.    

· President and additional officers will be elected at the next NJSRA Board Meeting.

4. NJSRA Board Voted and approved to create an NJSRA Adaptive Competition Category. 

· Dave Smith Motioned and Jorgen Brich 2nd - All were in favor, none opposed

· Dave Smith will assist on this new Adaptive Category
5. Rob Dowd Volunteered, and the NJSRA Board voted him chair of Adaptive competition category

6. Schone Malliet (Proxy for Judie Aspinall) motioned to approve NJSRA to spend $2100 to send Michael O'Hearn to an Adaptive camp in Mt Hood, Oregon. To be used on Airfare and camp. Mark Mierop 2nd.  6 approved 0 opposed 
7. Rob Dowd committed to come back at the next NJSRA meeting and will have a full budget and business plan for Adaptive competition category
· Mountain Creek and Camp Gaw currently have Adaptive Lesson programs

· The Adaptive Category Chair will present to the NJSRA Board a plan to hold an Adaptive race sponsored by NJSRA and other contributors.  Race could include wounded warriors.
· Michael O'Hearn will join USSA and NJSRA.

8. The Competition committee will meet via teleconference sometime next week.  Rob Down, Chairperson, will notify the members of the time.

9. The were a few NJSRA racers who did not receive their Jeff Pier Memorial Scholarship Essay gift Certificates - They will be mailed to the races.

10. The NJSRA Bylaws need to be updated on the NJSRA website.  Correct version of our bylaws are on USSA.

11. The NJSRA PO Box has been closed due to inactivity.  McAfee Ski shop has agreed to allow NJSRA to use their mailing address:  Therefore the New Mailing address for NJSRA is:

· NJSRA

· 105 NJ-94

· Vernon Township, NJ 07462
12. The next NJSRA Board Meeting will take place on 7/17/2017 at 6:30pm.  Location TBD

13. Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm
Kind Regards,
Todd Tavares - Vice President - NJSRA
